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Wright Acquires Sanborn Head Ownership
Role
FEBRUARY 7, 2018

Sanborn Head is pleased to announce that Stephen Wright, P.E. has invested in the
firm’s continued success, through the purchase of Sanborn Head stock.

“Steve is joining a great team of shareholders who are committed to moving Sanborn Head forward,”
said Barret Cole, President and Chief Operating Officer. “It is this level of commitment that enables our
firm to endure challenges and thrive over the long term.”

Steve is a leader in Sanborn Head’s Solid Waste practice area. He has over 25 years of experience
working on a wide-range of solid waste design, permitting, and construction projects. He has particular
expertise helping clients with landfills that are closed or nearing closure, designing and implementing
site remediation programs, developing long-term plans for sites, conducting feasibility studies, and
master planning, and leading transfer station design and construction activities.
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